
 

 

 

Principal Message for November 10, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Next week, Shrek, The Musical, will be showcased in the Carroll MS Theater on 
November 15, 16, and 17th at 6:00 pm. Tickets can be purchased here. We hope you 
can come and see the amazing talents of our students. 
 
Friday, November 17th is a Make-Up Picture Day. 
 
November 22-24th, school will be closed to celebrate the Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 
Yearbook sales are open now. From now until January 23rd, get a discounted rate of 
$25. Please go to https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/ School code: 15145 
 
*********************************************************************** 

 
*********************************************************************** 
Thanksgiving Pies for CMMS Staff 
Many thanks to all the families who donated pies to show appreciation to the Carroll 
MS staff. Because of your generosity, every staff member will receive a full pie on 
November 20th. Thank you!! 
*********************************************************************** 
Angel Tree at CMMS 
Tis the season for not only giving thanks for what we have but giving to those who are 
less fortunate. A Sign-Up Genius for CMMS' Angel Tree will be coming out next week 
via the Principal's Message and on social media. If you would like to sponsor a family 
for the holidays, please fill out the online form. All donations should be wrapped and 
tagged with the Angel Tree number and turned into the front office December 4th-8th. 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://www.cmmstheatre.com/
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


 

 

Thank you for helping make this an unforgettable holiday season for students at 
Carroll. 
*********************************************************************** 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Interested in Boys’ or Girls’ Basketball? 
Monday (11/13) open gym for students that have physicals 
Tuesday (11/14) open gym and official 1st day of eligibility checks  
Wednesday (11/15) First day of try-outs (must be cleared in Dragonfly to participate) 
 
Tuesday November 14, 2023, we will be doing eligibility checks after school from 2:30-
3:30 for Fall Sports.  Students that are interested in winter sports can come during 
their lunch and check their Dragonfly and eligibility outside the gym also. Students that 
stay after school on the November 14th come to the gym to do their eligibility check 
and should have a ride home.   
 

 
 

 

If you want to know what your child is working on in their classes, please visit our 

Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG). If you have an immediate need please contact me directly 

at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
mailto:mchambers@wcpss.net
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net


 

 

 

 
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


